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Congratulations to Tryston Quigley! He has been accepted to attend the Rural Alaskan Honors 
Institute (RAHI) this Summer. He will be enriched with a sample of college life and new cultural 

experiences. We wish him well on this journey.

We have had a little bit of time to monkey around with our explorative elective. Check out this 
cute bunch.

The students have enjoyed a dip into fencing as well. They were quick to catch on to the sport 
of Fencing. They learned basic vocabulary, but some still need a little work on their parry 

techniques.

The Four Musketeers

I would like to give a big shout out to Ernie Jones who accompanied a group of SISD boys to 
the Native Youth Olympic Competition in Juneau. Wesley Stutzman and Jayden Kohn from 
Thorne Bay, Michael Jones, Justice Collins and William Collins from Naukati were able to attend 
and, although I am still waiting for more pictures, their excitement followed them home. 

They have seemed to have a great time and 
enjoyed the general camaraderie of the whole 
event. Jayden Kohn shot a 271 in Longbow 
archery and won first place for his middle 
school division. Justice Collins tied for second 
place with a 253 in the Longbow archery for 
the High School Division. This is awesome to 
go to a new event where people from all over 
the world have come to compete and our boys 
bring back not only and first and second place 
standing, but also the amazing experiences 
they seem to have had. I am looking forward 
to keeping the NYO activities going for next 
year.


